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Friday 8th March 

Year 5 Residential   

Meeting 

3.15pm 

  Attendance Matters 

At Swan Lane Fist School 

The class with the highest 

attendance this week is... 

Class 4C 

99% 

Upcoming dates... 

Our whole school value this 

half term is 

Respect 

In Collective Worship this week, Miss. Coles led an Art assembly titled ‘This Is Me’. Miss. Coles   

delivered the assembly on Zoom and the children sat with their sketchbooks in their classrooms. 

The children have said how much they loved this assembly and wished it had been longer. We will 

definitely be doing it again in the near future. Thank you Miss. Coles! 

Thiursday 7th March 

World Book Day  

- dress as a word 

Scholastic Book Fayre 

The Scholastic Book Fayre will be in school on Wednesday 

6th March, Thursday 7th March, Friday 8th March and 

Monday 11th March. You will be able to come into school and 

buy books from 3.10pm to 3.30pm each day.  

Last year, parents spent over £1500 at the fayre and that 

meant that every class was able to choose £50 worth of 

books for their Reading Corners. Thank you...we would 

encourage you to do the same again! 

Gold leaf 

3 points 

Silver leaf –2 points 

CLASS 2R 

Bronze leaf –1 point 

CLASS 5S 

Tuesday 5th March 

Year 3 swimming 

Thursday 7th March 

Rainbows and Recipes 

Year 4 and 5 parents –

invite only 

Friday 8th March 

Outstanding Learner  

Assembly -invite only  

2.30pm 

Friday 8th March 

FKW Coffee Morning 

9.00am  

Monday 4th March 

Year 1 Curriculum 

Meeting 5.00pm 

Thursday 7th March 

Year R Curriculum 

Meeting  5.00pm 

Friday 8th March 

Do Science Workshops 

Reception have been learning all about ‘Healthy Me’ in their PSHE lessons. 

They did some exercise and talked about the effects this had on their bodies. 

Year One have been playing a song called ‘Round and Round’ in their 

Music lessons. They learnt to play the notes C and G on the glockenspiel. 

Visit the Year Group pages on the website to see more... 



     

     

Red Nose Day is on Friday 15th March. 

To raise money for Comic Relief, the PLT 

will be selling red noses on the school     

playground at 8.30am on the following 

days; Wednesday 6.3.24, Thursday 7.2.24 

and Friday 8.3.23.  They will be £2 each. 

This week Year 4 went to Mary Arden’s Farm to 

support their work in History on Tudors. They made 

wattle and daub, learnt how to make butter, painted 

a wall hanging and made lavender bags They visited 

the Tudor rooms in the main house and even did 

some Tudor dancing. The children were complimented 

on their excellent behaviour. Well done Year 4! 

On Friday 8th March, Mrs. Manion will be 

hosting a Coffee Morning for parents The 

School Nurse, Carol Ricketts, will be giving a 

talk on bedtime routines and sharing some 

useful tips. It starts at 9.00am. No need to 

book, just come along. 

World Book Day is next Thursday! (7.3.24) 

The children and staff will be dressing as a 

word. The choices are endless!  Some ideas might 

include; sporty, artistic, fluorescent, garish, 

stripy...the list goes on. 

We would like the children to display the word 

as part of their outfit. 

Imagine how many words we will have been   

exposed to throughout the day! 

A huge round of applause for this week’s 

Outstanding Learners... 

RG: Victor   RW: Alfie     1C: Mila     1A: Megan       

2R: JJ     2B: Victor    3W: Tsvetty            

3K: At Forest School     4HE: Georgina          

4C: Daniel    5S: Alannah    5B: Cohen     

We’ll also be asking staff to come to school in 

their own clothes (non-uniform) for the day. 

Any donations to Comic Relief will be gratefully 

received. We’ll let you know how much we raise. 


